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Ruth Davidson has set out Scottish Conservative plans to boost Scotland’s
economy in a speech in Edinburgh today.

Speaking to the Scottish Entrepeneurs Lunch, Ruth said that – by ending plans
for more referendums and the uncertainty they create for business – Scotland
could benefit from a “post-referendum bounce”.

She also set out the party’s economic strategy, to be adopted if Ruth becomes
First Minister in 2021 – to deliver a high-value, high-wage economy focussed
on technology, innovation and global exports.

She also criticised the SNP’s tax proposals, saying they risk driving away
talent and investment from Scotland, at a time when the country needs to
attract skilled workers and capital to come here.

In the speech Ruth said:

“I believe that Scotland after 2021 can enjoy a post-referendum bounce.”

“That with the massive uncertainty of further constitutional division set to
one side, business confidence and investment will return, enhancing the lives
of all our citizens.”

“I want to lead a Government that takes advantage of that new chapter.”

On the SNP’s tax plans, Ruth added:

“I agree with the SNP that we need to attract more people to come to Scotland
– indeed, I think it will be vital to our future prosperity.

“I just struggle to understand why the SNP thinks that a markedly higher tax
regime for Scotland is going to achieve the goal we all want – to ensure the
brightest and best make their home here.

“So I would say to Ministers – please be very careful about further tax
rises. It risks driving away investment and jobs. And it risks damaging the
very objectives you have set yourself.
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